Me Heke Ki Pōneke

File ref: IRO-4484

6 March 2015

Nicholas Villanti FYI.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-2529-19493d25@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Villanti

Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, submitted via the FYI.org.nz website on 27 February 2015, asking for information relating to the roads maintained by the Council with traffic counts of 5,000 vehicles or more daily. I have been asked to provide you with a response.

Please find attached a spreadsheet detailing the information you requested. The exact site of the count instrument, the date of the most recent count, and the count total for each site are listed on the spreadsheet.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chris Brown

Issues Resolution Office Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 801 3479

Email: chris.brown@wcc.govt.nz